

In This Issue

**Builds Update** 

**Ouick Links** 

Volunteer

Volunteer Program

Donate

**Building Programs** 

Sponsor

Calendar

Restore

About Us

Join Our Mailing List!





### **January Newsletter**

Dear Friends,

Every day we look for opportunities to help someone, to serve our community. Every day we look to see what is the best use of our time and talent. We look to see what is the best use of your treasure that you have entrusted us with. Your funds may be used to build a new home for a family like the Blakes. Willie and Candice are raising their three children while working full-time jobs. They are also working on building their Habitat home with volunteers just like you. When the home is finished, they will purchase the home with a 0% mortgage. With your help, we are able to help them build a home to raise their children. With your help, we are building a home where they will create lifetime memories. With your help, we are giving them hope for a better life for themselves and their children. "Wherever there is a human being, there is an opportunity for kindness." Seneca.

Amy Schutz Executive Director

## Time to get ready for new projects!

Are you already thinking about spring cleaning and projects? It will be here before you know it! As you are cleaning out, remember the ReStore! If you are needing something for a project, remember the ReStore! Reduce. Reuse. Recycle. Call 699-1570 today to schedule a pickup of your taxdeductible charitable donation.

#### **Builds Update**

#### **Dothan Build**



Thank you to Larry Blumberg & Associates for your help on the Blakes' home! L.B.A. Cares has been a faithful supporter of Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity for many years. Their generosity and devotion to the mission of WHFH has helped build many homes. We are so grateful for all of their work with us!

**Donate** 

**Dothan Build** 

The planning is already in place for our next build! We are so excited to be partnering with Publix Supermarket Charities and Wiregrass Foundation to build a home for the Merritt/Starr family. Stay tuned for volunteer opportunities!



Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat affiliate. Hope to see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a home dedication sometime soon!

Amy Schutz, Executive Director Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity

Creating generational change, stability and wealth through affordable housing opportunities.

# Please visit our website at wiregrasshabitat.org

© 2012 Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity
(334) 792-8453

<u>Contact via Email</u>

Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity, 2086 Montgomery Hwy, Dothan, AL 36303

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by aschutz@wiregrasshabitat.org in collaboration with

